
Tyndale Primary School, Tyndale Avenue, Yate, Bristol BS37 5EX
Telephone: 01454 867180

Email: admin@tyndaleprimary.co.uk
www.tyndaleprimaryschool.com

Headteacher: Ms K Parkhouse

Tyndale's Parent Teacher Association

Dear Parents and Carers,

Are you looking to play a part in giving our children the best chance of success through the wider school life
and Tyndale community?

We are looking for volunteers to join our PTA from this academic year.

If you are interested in being part of our PTA, please complete the Google Form by clicking here.

What will this involve?
● Meeting once a term
● Collaborating on organising and hosting school events
● Managing fundraisers,
● Liaising with local businesses and organisations
● Having a voice in wider school life

We look forward to hearing from you.

Kind regards,

Mr Crouch
Deputy Headteacher

Tyndale Primary School is proud to be a part of the Greenshaw Learning Trust, which is a charitable company limited by guarantee registered in England &
Wales, company number 7633694, registered office Greenshaw Learning Trust, Grennell Road, Sutton, Surrey, SM1 3DY
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